
Minutes Dec. 05, 2018 

Attendees: N1XG, NC1J, W1FTE, AC1V, AB1LZ, AB1GL, KC1JDP, WA1ZUS, KC1AUM, NK1D, KA1XG 

N1XG opened the meeting at 7:00. 

Vernon Repeaters have been updated. 

145.410 has the new German Amplifier 

Tokyo High Power Amplifier on 146.790. 

The Solid States have been repaired 

The 745 in Avon is being upgraded 

Antennas at the Hartford have been upgraded (146.640) 6dB stacked over 6dB 

Moving forward, Bruce is working on getting HF station up in Manchester, and HF station at Box 
Mountain.  Working on a microwave link to Box Mountain. 

Dan NC1J announce that W1VCM is going back to the ARRL for New Years Eve again.  All are invited. 

 

 

 


